
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Welcome back and  
 
 
Attendance and House Team Winners                
Congratulations to Year R, who won the Attendance  
Trophy this week with 99.3% attendance.   
Our house team with the highest points so far and the 
winners for this week are the members of Blue Team.  
 
Admissions 
The admissions round for pupils starting school in  
September 2020 has now closed.  If you have applied 
for a place in Reception in September 2020 and your 
child is Baptised Catholic, please ensure that you have  
completed a Supplementary Information Form and handed this into the school office.  The Supplementary 
Information Forms (SIF) can be found on the school website under the Admissions tab or a paper copy can be 
requested at the school office. 
 
Class Masses and Class Assemblies 
Next week Year 6 and Year R will be going to church on 
Tuesday for their class Mass.  Parents and carers are as  
always welcome to come and celebrate Mass with the children.   
Mass will be at Christ the King church at 9:30am. 
The class Masses for this half term are listed below. 
 
Year 4 Class Assembly 
A reminder that our Year 4 pupils will be presenting their Class Assembly on Thursday next week (23rd January).  
They are looking forward to seeing their mum, dads, carers and relatives in the audience.  The assembly will be at 
9:15am in the school hall. 
 
Music Lessons 
This week some of our pupils in Key Stage 2 had their  
first guitar lessons in school.  Mr Goodchild told me that 
he was extremely impressed with the standard and how 
enthusiastic the children were.  He said that he is looking 
forward to the next lessons.  I know that the children are  
already talking about practising to perform to the rest of the  
school at some point in the near future. 
 
We are also fortunate to have Miss Crowley, who is a  
singing expert, working with years 1, 3 and 4 for ten  
weeks over the course of the Spring Term.  She has lots of 
exciting ideas and is looking to link the music skills into the 
topics that the children are learning in school.  I know that  
all the children across school very much enjoyed their first  
session. 
 
 
 

Weekly Newsletter for week beginning 13th January 2020 
Virtues focus for next week: Faith – I spend my time with God in moments of quiet 

and prayer 
 

 
 

Year Group Percentage 
Attendance 

Year R 99.3% 

Year 1 97.9% 

Year 2 96.8% 

Year 3 98.7% 

Year 4 88.8% 

Year 5 93.0% 

Year 6 96.3% 
95.5% 

Class Masses 

Date Year Group 

Tuesday 21st January Year 6 and Year R 

Tuesday 28th January Year 5 

Tuesday 4th February Year 4 
 

 



 
Packed Lunchbox Policy 
A reminder that we will be implementing our Packed Lunchbox policy on Monday 20th January.  I would like to 
thank you in anticipation for your support to encourage all of our children in school to lead a healthy and active 
lifestyle, by supporting us in implementing this.  As I know you will be aware, diet and exercise play a crucial role 
in this and we want to work with you to ensure that all of our pupils are fit and healthy. 
 
Movie Night 
We will be holding a Movie Night for pupils in Key Stage 2 next Wednesday 22nd January between 3:30pm and 
5:15pm.  A letter will be going out today for any pupils wishing to join in.  Tickets will cost £2.50 and money raised 
will be used to support the funding of school educational visits for pupils. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss F Clark  
(Head Teacher) 
 

Dates for your diary 
22.01.20 – 3:30pm – 5:15pm – CTK Movie Night 
23.01.20 – Year 4 Class Assembly 
27.01.20 – Other Faiths week – focus on Judaism 
28.01.20 – 9:30am - Year 5 Class Mass at church 
04.02.20 – 9:30am - Year 4 Class Mass at church 
06.02.20 – 2:30pm - Celebration Assembly moved to Thursday afternoon this week 
13.02.20 – 2:30pm - Celebration Assembly moved to Thursday afternoon this week 


